NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE: 25 August 2022
TO: ALL UNION MEMBERS EMPLOYED BY KIWIRAIL
FROM: NATIONAL RETURNING OFFICER

SUBJECT: RESULT NEWORKS INDUSTRIAL COUNCIL CASUAL
VACANCIES 2021-2023 TERM

Nominations were called by the Union following receipt of resignations from
two of the current representatives, creating casual vacancies on the
Networks Industrial Council. Nominations closed Friday 25 August 2022 at
5pm and the result is as follows:

Machine/Fitters Rep- Brook Smith, plant fitter. Nominator: Luke James, Seconder:
Clark McCarthy.

As no other nominations were received before the close of nominations, Brook is
declared elected unopposed for the remainder of the 2021-2023 term.
Congratulations Brook and we look forward to working with you for the betterment of
members.

Network Access and Control Rep- Sarah Wilde, train controller. Nominator: Hazel
Wright, Seconder: Julian Baker.

As no other nominations were received before the close of nominations, Sarah is
declared elected unopposed for the remainder of the 2021-2023 term.
Congratulations Sarah and we look forward to working with you for the betterment of
members.

Signed:

Howard Phillips
NATIONAL RETURNING OFFICER




